



Tower Hill Primary School

Fowler Road, Farnborough Hampshire, GU14 OBW

www.towerhill.hants.sch.uk e-mail: adminoffice@towerhill.hants.sch.uk

Telephone: 01252 541786 Fax: 01252 376208

Headteacher - Mrs Linda Tansley

Dear Parents and Carers,

To support this term's learning in Religious Education about *Places of Worship* and our History topic of the Anglo Saxons, we would like to take the children to visit **Winchester Cathedral on Thursday 8th March**. We will be carrying out a guided tour of the Cathedral learning about its importance to so many members of the community and an Anglo Saxon workshop where the children will be learning about how they lived and how the Cathedral links with the Anglo Saxon times. These activities will help to bring learning to life and gain a greater understanding of what life was like in comparison to present day.

We are travelling by coach to the cathedral and we are aiming to leave at 9.05am therefore Mrs Cupples will be opening the doors earlier to ensure we are ready to depart on time. We will be arriving back at school for the end of the school day (traffic dependent).

To help cover the cost of the trip, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £10 per child which includes the coach and the cathedral visit. Please could you ensure that your child is wearing sensible shoes which are comfortable to walk in and also a coat just in case it rains. The children will need a packed lunch. If you have any questions regarding the trip, please don't hesitate to ask. Thank you for your continuing support.

Yours sincerely
Mrs Cupples Year 4 Class Teacher
Tower Hill Primary School Year 4 Class trip to Winchester Cathedral Thursday 8 th March 2018
Child's Name
My child is entitled to a free school meal and I would like a lunch bag provided for the visit.
I enclose a voluntary contribution of £10
Signed Date
Contact number for the day













